
Dear Representative Clem, 

 

As a small business owner, I understand the economics of raising the minimum wage. It's very 

simple to understand that having to pay someone more than what their skills are worth -- to our 

business and ultimately to our customers -- results in that person becoming unemployed. 

 

We as a society need to focus our efforts on teaching skills to improve an individual's worth to 

society, rather than the band-aid approach referred to as minimum wage. 

 

I am opposed to SB 1532.   

 

Evan Julber 

Evan L. Julber | CEO FractionalExchange.com® | Bend OR USA | 


